
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

21st October 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

We are delighted to share with you our plans for extracurricular sports clubs to return after school next term. 
Although we are pleased to have a return to our sports clubs, somethings may be different to what has happened 
previously as we follow the guidance set from the Association for PE, the Department for Education and the 
National Governing Body of each sport. If you have any questions then please do not hesitate to ask. 

 

Each evening will be designated to a separate year group bubble and a specific different sport. Students will 
continue to come to school in their PE kit for PE lessons, however if they do not have PE on a day when they are 
attending a club, then their kit should be brought in in a sealed, easy to carry bag. These students will be 
designated to one of our four separate changing rooms to be able to get changed at the end of the school day.  
We will implement a staggered changing slot if numbers are high on a particular evening. At the end of the club, 
no child will be allowed to change back into uniform and should leave in the clothes they wore for the club.  

 

 Every club will run from 3.15 – 4.10 either in the sports hall or on the 3G pitch 

 Please ensure your child has with them the correct attire needed for their club, such as shin pads or 

suitable shoes for the 3G pitch (see attached 3G acceptable footwear sheet) 

 Personal, named water bottles will be needed as students cannot enter back into school to use the water 

fountains 

 Children will still be required to use hand sanitisers before, during and after each club 

 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

Mr Selby  

Teacher of Physical Education 

 

 

 


